
 
    

      
 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

     
 

  
 

           
            

           
     

          
      

 
        

    
 

        

 
 

  
    

   

NOTICE 

April 10, 2021 

TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 

SUBJECT: COVID SAFETY REMINDERS 

Drivers are reminded that while COVID case numbers are down and vaccines are more broadly 
available, there are still significant levels of infection in the community. Taxi drivers must socially 
distance outside vehicles, sanitize vehicles before every trip, always wear a mask at SFO unless 
actively eating or drinking, and wash hands frequently. Sanitizing supplies and masks are available 
from lot staff. Additionally, unnecessary shared items should be avoided. This includes shared playing 
cards, games, or similar items. 

Drivers found to be violating COVID safety requirements are subject to suspension. Together, we can 
beat COVID and get more customers back in taxis. 

Please contact the curbside management office at 650-821-2700 with any questions. 

Seth Morgan 
Senior Transportation Planner 
SFO Landside Operations 

Sign up today for SFO’s quarterly community newsletter so you don’t miss out on things like airline launches, 
improvement projects and much more! Sign up for SFO Update @ https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters 

Remove On or After 5/31/21 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.flysfo.com%2Fabout-sfo%2Fnewsletters&data=02%7C01%7CDaniel.Pino%40flysfo.com%7C143e74dd0a694d43938c08d86987e654%7C22d5c2cfce3e443d9a7fdfcc0231f73f%7C0%7C0%7C637375379683745797&sdata=C%2BCkoeZX7d40epGgzyjuWMblMa84OHXB6EAT5jPQVVI%3D&reserved=0
https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters

